
From: Patrice Tetta  

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:18 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: Soccer Stadium 

 

Hello, Councilmember Thao -  

 

I just wanted to write to voice my support for the soccer stadium.  I think it’s a great idea.  I do 

hope, however, that the stadium plans include supports for workers whose jobs may be lost if 

businesses close or moved.  I’d hate to see people unemployed because of the stadium and hope 

that the businesses that are currently in that block will either be incorporated into the new 

development or will be helped to relocate nearby. 

 

Thanks! 

 

 

Patrice Tetta 

12xx Summit Ave 

Saint Paul, MN  55105 

 


